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Kath! O'Rear

From: Kathy O'Rear

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 12:00 PM
To: Assembly; Department Heads; Sid Bacom
Cc: Stephen Giesbrecht

Subject: change in board and committee review dates

Due to the September 16™ meeting being rescheduled to Friday, September 27 at 7:00 p.m., the review schedule sent
out on August 28 regarding whether or not to retain the various boards and committees has been revised to reflect the
following:

September 27, 2013, 7:00 p.m.: No reviews will be scheduled

October 7, noon: Harbors & Ports Advisory Board

October 21, 7:00 p.m. Parks & Recreation and Public Safety Advisory Boards
November 4, noon: Library Board

Please note that my email address has changed to: korear@petersburgak.gov

Kathy ORear, MMC
Clerk

Petersburg Borough
907-772-4519 ext 23
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PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This e-mail and responses to this email are subject to provisions of
the Alaska Statutes and may be made available to the public upon request.



